
Juan Manuel Mario Rodríguez García 

5146 Keegan Way 

Louisville, KY 40291 

July 31, 2025 

Public Service Commission 

Post Office Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Case No. 2025-00114 – Request for Intervention (Late Submission) 

Dear Commissioners: 

Pursuant to the notice published regarding Case No. 2025-00114, I respectfully submit 
this written request to intervene in the matter of the proposed rate increase by Louisville 
Gas and Electric Company (LG&E). 

I am a residential customer of LG&E and would be directly and adversely affected by the 
proposed rate increase. As a utility customer, any rise in gas and electric rates would 
place an added financial burden on my household, especially during a time when the cost 
of essential goods and services has already significantly increased. 

I respectfully request that the Commission accept this intervention request despite it 
being submitted after the 30-day deadline. I only recently became aware of the proposed 
rate change and its potential impact on my household. I believe my participation as a 
concerned ratepayer would contribute meaningfully to the fairness and completeness of 
the proceeding. 

I believe that the proposed rate increase is not justified given the economic pressures that 
many individuals and families across Kentucky are facing. I request the opportunity to 
participate in this case as an intervenor, to ensure that the concerns of ordinary ratepayers 
are fairly represented and considered. 
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Thank you for your attention to this request. I ask that you grant my intervention and 
provide all necessary notices and communications related to this case. 

 

Sincerely, 

Juan Manuel Mario Rodríguez García 




